
Decision – Advancing the 5-Year Fare Policy   Page 1 of 1 

 
 

Advancing the 5-Year Fare Policy 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 10, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    
 
1. Continue to support the TTC’s existing fare structure, which includes the flat fare, 

free two-hour transfer across all modes and the Fair Pass and age-based discounts 
as the hallmarks of the TTC’s fare policy; 

 
2. Refer recommendation 2 back to staff for further due diligence and detailed financial 

analysis to inform the final fare policy recommendations that will be presented to the 
Board for approval. 
 
Recommendation 2: Endorse in principle the opportunities related to fare capping 
and aligning concessions across Fair Pass, Seniors and Youth as detailed in the 
Comments section of this report to inform the final fare policy recommendations that 
will be presented to the Board for approval in May 2022; and 
  

3. Direct staff to forward a copy of this report to the Ministry of Transportation to restart 
discussions on reintroducing the Discount Double Fare (DDF), the TTC-GO Transit 
co-fare to offset Line 3 closures. 

 


